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Good afternoon, Director Oberdorfer:
 
Mayor Curry has signed (December 2, 2021) and returned
Legislative Bill 2021-761-E (December 6, 2021) , which has a
directive for the Director/Council Secretary, see attachment
and referenced section of the legislation below:
 
Section 3. Directive to Council Director/Secretary regarding
supplemental disclosure information.  The Council Director/
Secretary is directed to coordinate with the Office of Ethics,
Compliance and Oversight to receive copies of and publish the
supplemental disclosure information required by Section
602.413, Ordinance Code, on the City Council website.
 
I wanted to provide you a copy of the signed legislation , and
set up a meeting by which processes, procedures and
electronic web-based transparency will be accomplished.  I
have a few ideas I would like to share.  Please contact me for a
meeting at your convenience.
 
Thank you.
 
Cheryl
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Dr. Cheryl L Brown/Director/Council Secretary
Jacksonville City Council
117 West Duval Street, Suite 425
4th Floor- City Hall St James Bldg.
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